
From: Traffic traffic@goldcoast.qld.gov.au
Subject: Re:  -  Email in  - MAYORAL CORRESPONDENCE CONCERNS

REGARDING TRAFFIC SAFETY ISSUES IN RESERVE STREET
Date: 30 December 2020 at 5:11 pm
To:

Dear 
Reference is made to you email to Luke Wallace requesting further information on the theory
behind the functional road hierarchy classification for Collector Roads.
In this regard, the theory behind functional road hierarchy classification is outlined in the document
titled Austroads Guide to Traffic Management Part 4: Network Management Strategies.
Classification systems vary from one road authority to another and are developed by the road
authority’s traffic engineers and transport planners.
Kind regards
Transport and Traffic Branch 
City of Gold Coast 
T: 5667 3618
PO Box 5042 Gold Coast Mail Centre Qld 9726
cityofgoldcoast.com.au

http://www.cityofgoldcoast.com.au/

